
On January 24, 2025, the Minnesota Supreme Court held that 68 members are necessary to constitute a quorum of the House. 
This document reflects proceedings that occurred before that decision was issued and are no longer active.  

See Simon v. Demuth, No. A25-0066 (Minn. Jan. 24, 2025) (consolidated with Hortman et al. v. Demuth et al., No. A25-0068) .




